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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Ben Johnson <ben@benljohnson.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 8:37 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: pmd@taylorbrock.com; Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, 

Vicki (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 578 Lafond Avenue
Attachments: Summary of loss.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Mai, 
Pertaining to the matter involving Judy Caravalho & Brent Johnson: 
You will find attached to this emailed message a copy of the latest State Farm Summary of Loss. Please note 
that as indicated on the second page as "Net Payment", as of 11/7/2019 payment has been issued by State 
Farm for the amount listed ($100,654.38) for this property. 
 
Hopefully this provides you with the information needed to proceed. Please do not hesitate to call or email me 
with any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely,    
Ben Johnson 
|  952.484.6202   |  ben@benljohnson.com  |  
 Public Insurance Adjuster  |  MN Lic. #40214330 
 
 
On Thu, Oct 31, 2019 at 6:32 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello All, 

See attached letter to Judy Caravalho & Brent Johnson, as well as Mr. Ben Johnson’s email to hearing officer. 

  

  

  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
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